
Dear Friend,

Happy April Fool’s Day!

We’re not foolin’ when we say we’ve been busy supporting our favorite
Library.

There was the wildly successful Dr
Seuss Party:

Then there was the Irish Singalong
with Jane Ellis:

And then we teamed up with the Parks & Rec Dept for the Bunny Hop Story
Walk:

Of course we’re supporting National
Library Week, April 7-13th as well
as National Library Workers Day on
April 9th.

On April 29th, we are sponsoring
the Getting Your Garden Ready
Program:



And if you see any of your favorite librarians on April 16th that just happens
to be National Librarians Day (we think it’s fitting that they get TWO days in
April). It gives us another opportunity to thank them for enriching our lives.

Our next meeting is also on April 16th. We would love to have you join us at
4PM.

~The Friends of the Gilford Public Library Board
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